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My name is James Pope, I have lived in Oregon my entire life as has most of my 

family. I have been the victim of violent crimes and I know that a gun would have 

saved myself and family massive head injuries and trauma. My home was broken in 

to by five assailants and the protection I now have will be banned by this bill. I feel it 

does not represent what many feel is a right that should not be infringed upon. If this 

bill is passed it will severely limit the use of practical and efficient means of self 

defense for many people. I hope you find it in the best interest of the people to not 

infringe on the right for self defense.  

Regards, 

James Pope 


